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February 17, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Gary Lake 
Town of Brookfield 
645 North Janacek Road 
Brookfield, WI 53045 
 
Re: 760 North Brookfield Road Development 
 Town of Brookfield, Wisconsin (Town) 
 
Dear Gary, 
 
As the Town engineer, please accept this correspondence as written evidence that the water and sanitary 
utility construction drawings for the proposed development at 760 North Brookfield Road are in 
accordance with Town standards for public utilities. 
 
Please call 608-251-4843 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
STRAND ASSOCIATES, INC.® 

 
Justin J. Gutoski, P.E. 
 
c: Tom Hagie, P.E. Town of Brookfield 
 Tony Skof, Town of Brookfield Sanitary District No. 4 
 Dan Kassees, Crosswind Homes 
 Rob Davy, Lake Country Engineering 
 
 


